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A message from Mrs Robinson 

 

Don’t miss a moment of the greatest years of your life! 

At Haxby Road Academy we know that regular 

attendance is directly linked to raising achievements 

and develops skills for life and work. Please support the 

school in this by ensuring your child attends school 

regularly and arrives ready to learn and on time. 

Children line up on the playground at 8.40, ready to start 

learning at 8.50am. If anyone needs any support with 

attendance or punctuality please arrange an 

appointment with Mr Smart. 

Warm wishes   

Mrs Robinson 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Our School Target is 97% 

This week our attendance was: 88.06% 

Nursery: 74.13% 

Reception: 90.45% 

Year 1: 88.91% 

Year 2 KE: 84.38% 

Year 2 NS: 100% 

Year 3: 78.83% 

Year 4: 88.40% 

Year 5: 92.25% 

Year 6: 88.64% 

The winning class iséé Nessgate 2NS 

Our School Vision 

�³Learn, Grow and 

Aspire Together.ò 

School Uniform Reminder 

We would like to THANK all of our parents/carers who make 

sure their children arrive at school in the correct school 

uniform. We are really proud of our school uniform and we 

expect all children to wear it. However, we have noticed an 

increasing number of children who are not wearing correct 

uniform-mainly forgetting what is allowed. Here is a reminder:  

The children can wear a red sweatshirt or cardigan with the 

school logo on it. A white or red t-shirt underneath and dark 

trousers or skirt. Fleeces, backpacks and book bags can also 

be purchased. Sensible black shoes should be worn. 

If anyone needs support with uniform please see Mr Smart, we 

have lots of spare uniform and are happy to help you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please keep an eye out for post. 
 
We are delighted to be hosting an 
SEN café complete with hotdogs 
and everything you may need to 
support reading and routines for 
children with additional needs.  
 
Resources will be provided 
specifically to help and support you 
at home with these vital areas! We 
will be available to discuss 
individual needs and offer advice 
and support.  
 
We can't wait to see you all there. 

Jemma Tasker SENDCO and 
Vanessa Botterill SEND Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year is extra special because it is the 25th World 

Book Day!  At Haxby Road we love to read and can't wait 

to celebrate all things books! We would like to invite 

children to come to school dressed as their favourite 

book character or in their PJs for a bedtime story, if they 

would prefer! We are excited to have an author visit our 

school and take part in lots of other activities too!  

Thursday 3rd March 


